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From November 2023, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff 
review 2024-25 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were 
given the opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the flat and 
time-varying minimum feed-in tariffs do you support? 
 
What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 
 
With the feed in tariffs being so low it is not worth having solar panels. The maintenance 
exceeds any advantage. It would seem there will be a huge number of panels disconnected. 
How do we dispose of them. 
 
We purchased them for many thousands of dollars it was worthwhile. Now uneconomic. Sad 
that we have all been led down the wrong garden path. 
 
For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative 
methodologies should we consider? 
 
 


